
From: Heather Wright [mailto:heatherwright123@hotmail.com]  
Sent: June 15, 2020 9:33 AM 
To: lglazier@westgrey.com 
Subject: music in the park 
 

West Grey Council 
 
The committee for music in the park would like to hold music in the park at Riverside Park again 
this year.  Due to the covid situation we feel there would be more room at Riverside to social 
distance.  Most people bring their own lawn chair or sit in their car so that we would be able to 
spread out. 
 
As the Gov of Ontario is now increasing numbers for events we would like the support of 
Council to go forward with using Riverside so that we may plan for the event to start hopefully 
some time in July.  I have received many calls from seniors who want to get out to the 
park.  After this extremely difficult time for all of us many have the feeling it is time to get 
moving again. 
 
As well Ralph and Donna Clark have decided to retire from the committee after many years of 
being involved.  Dwight and Shirley Clark have volunteered to take their place. 
 
With thanks 
 
Heather Wright 
519-369-2971 
heatherwright123@hotmail.com 
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